
From: Gail Kivela < >  
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 2:19 PM 
To: ORVTaskForce <orvtaskforce@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Cc: Kathleen Seymour-Fagan <kseymourfagan@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: A Suggestion for Bobcaygeon  
 
If one of the reasons to allows ORV’s on our streets is bring people into our town to boost our economy, 
in my opinion a better way to do this would be to close Bolton St to all vehicle traffic on weekends. This 
would allow businesses to expand onto the street, providing more social distancing options and drawing 
people into these local, struggling businesses. This would emulate the very successful and popular 
annual Midnight madness.  
 
I saw an unauthorized ORV on our streets last weekend...noisy, dirty and driven by young people out fir 
a ride, who would not be the audience who would help to boost our economy.  
 
Regards 
Gail Kivela 
A Concerned Bobcaygeon Resident.  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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